
Request for Proposals 
  
The City of Greenville is requesting proposals from qualified, professional, General Contractors 
experienced in the construction, marketing and selling of new homes for the development of vacant 
lots in the Lincoln Park neighborhood. The neighborhood is a redevelopment project sponsored by 
the City of Greenville and it consists of six (6) lots.  
 
Instructions and complete specifications for submitting bids will be available at the mandatory pre-
bid meeting located at 624 Hudson Street at 9:30 AM, Friday, February 10, 2023. Contractors are 
required to attend the pre-bid meeting in order to submit a bid. 
  
Bid proposals are due by 9:00 AM EST on Friday, March 3, 2023. Submit bids to the Housing Division, 
Planning & Development Services Department, 201 West Fifth Street, third floor, Greenville, North 
Carolina, ATTN: Tiana Berryman. The City of Greenville reserves the right to reject any or all bids 
submitted. Minority owned, female owned and Section 3 certified businesses are encouraged to 
participate. For further information, you may contact Tiana K. Berryman, Housing Administrator at 
(252) 329-4518, Virgil Smith, Housing Rehabilitation Specialist at (252) 329-4503 or A.J. Basile, 
Housing Rehabilitation Specialist at (252) 329-4510. 
 


